
 
 

JOSÉ HUIZAR 
COUNCILMEMBER OF THE FOURTEENTH DISTRICT 

City Hall Office · 200 N. Spring Street, Room 425 · Los Angeles, CA 90012 · Phone (213) 473-7014 · Fax (213) 847-0680 

Boyle Heights Office · 2130 E. First Street, Suite 202 · Los Angeles, CA 90033 · Phone (323) 526-3059 · Fax (323) 526-3066 

Eagle Rock/Highland Park Office · 2035 Colorado Boulevard · Los Angeles, CA 90041 · Phone (323) 254-5295 · Fax (213) 485-8788 

El Sereno Office · 5150 N. Huntington Drive, Suite 111 · Los Angeles, CA 90032 · Phone (323) 226-1646 · Fax (323) 226-1644 
 

Computer Generated, Labor Donated 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT: AMY COOPER 
May 2, 2007                         (310) 926-2088 cell 

 
 
 

COUNCILMEMBER JOSE HUIZAR CALLS FOR ELECTION REFORM 
Instant Runoff Voting Would Save City Millions 

 
 

LOS ANGELES—Today Councilmember José Huizar introduced a Council 
Motion calling for the City to consider adopting Instant Runoff Voting, an election 
reform already implemented in San Francisco, Minneapolis, and cities 
nationwide. 
 
Instant Runoff Voting allows voters to rank their first, second and third choices, 
and elects majority winners in a single election.  The reform would eliminate the 
need for runoff elections, which historically have had very low turnout in Los 
Angeles.  The reform would apply to City elections for Mayor, City Attorney, 
Controller, and City Council. 
 
 “Instant Runoff Voting is a win-win proposition for our democracy,” said 
Councilmember Huizar.   
 
“This approach is much fairer to voters, who will only have to go to the polls once 
to have every vote count.  At the same time, our City would save millions of 
dollars needlessly spent on runoff elections,” he said. 
 
Between 2001 and 2005, the City of Los Angeles spent $9.2 million to administer 
runoff elections.  In 2005 the cost was $4.7 million. 
 
Council President Eric Garcetti, the Chair of the City’s Rules and Elections 
Committee, seconded the Council Motion. 
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